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Preschool Newsletter for September 26th-28th

This has been a short, but engaging week! We took a tour of our cafeteria kitchen
and the Sunrise front office. The children were able to see where and how their
food was cooked, they asked our kitchen manager questions that had been on their
minds, such as, “What are you going to cook on Valentine’s Day?” Yes, this was a
question that was asked. &2 Our Sunrise front office was more than happy to
welcome our preschool students in to view how the office staff helps our school run
smoothly. We discussed what an emergency is and when to call 911. Next week
we will extend unit 4 for one more week. We’'ll dive deeper into safety procedures
and community members that help keep us safe.

Unit 4: Places and Faces in Communities, week-3

Thematic Concepts:
* Communities have people who can help us during emergencies.
e Communities grow and change.
* Signs help us learn our way around communities.

Language/Literacy:
* Become familiar with the name, shape and sound of the letter /Uu/
* Answer comprehension questions about informational text and literature.
* Experiment with writing to communicate meaning.

Emotional Domain:
* Demonstrate listening when others speak.
* Practice making independent decisions.

Math:
e Count by rote to 14.
e Count 1-5 with one-to-one correspondence.

Important dates and things to remember!
* Please check your child’s folder daily. Please sign and return the Read &
Response form by Oct. 5th.
* Please bring a water bottle daily.
* Mommy & Me Night, Oct. 5th 5-6:30pm, Deer Valley District Office
* No school: Monday, Oct. 9th Fall Break Day!
» Parent/Teacher Conference week: Oct. 10th-13th. NO SCHOOL FOR
PRESCHOOL ONLY ON OCTOBER 12TH FOR CONFERENCES.

Have a wonderful weekend!
Mrs. Harsch & Ms. Abby
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Reminder

Parent Meeting: Friday, September 15th
10am-11am, Room 1201
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Please join us Friday morning for our first parent meeting!
Sonia Samaniego from the Health Department will be our
guest speaker to discuss the importance of vision and hearing

screenings.

e Child care will be provided for students only.
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